
Encourage families to apply for Free & Reduced Lunches today!

We need your help!

Dear educa�on partners, 
Thank you for sharing this informa�on with your families. 
The free and reduced lunch applica�ons con�nue to be vitally 
important since SB4 (Healthy Universal School Meals) is �ed to 
funding and programming. The Public Educa�on Department 
relies on accurate counts of qualifying students to ensure 
this money and the services a�ached to it are available to 
New Mexico schools.


